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11 October 2023 

Y11 Information Evening 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

We would like to invite you to an important Year 11 Information Evening at Great Wyrley Academy on 
Wednesday 25 October where we will be providing strategies and resources to help you to support 
your child during their final year, some of the things we will be discussing include:- 

 The upcoming mock examinations 
 The start of after school revision sessions and the requirements from your child  
 The importance of good attendance  
 Useful revision strategies  
 How to support your child's mental wellbeing 
 The exam time table for the summer  

 
The evening will commence at 6:30pm and last for approximately one hour. There will then be an 
opportunity after this session for you to speak with the leaders of the subjects around any concerns 
or queries you might have. There will also be careers and next steps advisors available that evening 
for you and your child to discuss with them potential pathways at the end of Year 11. 
 
Finally, at the end of this session each child will receive a revision pack worth over £50 for free. Within 
this pack will be a revision guide for every single subject for which they are studying, a top of the 
range scientific calculator and revision planning templates for them to use.    
 
If you will be attending this evening then please can you complete the google form using the link 
below.  
 
https://forms.gle/TUHwXYgJQcr6B9yg7 

If you are unable to attend this evening please contact Mrs McCarthy 
mmccarthy@greatwyrley.windsoracademytrust.org.uk who will arrange a meeting with you at another 
time for you to go through the details of the session and to hand over your child's pack of resources.  
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs Kelly Moore 
Headteacher 
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